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Deepdale Lane, Nettleham, Lincoln  LN2 2LT  
Telephone (01522) 947192 Fax (01522) 558739 

E-Mail:  lincolnshire-pcc@lincs.pnn.police.uk   Website: www.lincolnshire-pcc.gov.uk 
  

  

Date:  29th November 2022 
Our Ref:  JF/ch/2022-1355                                             

 
 
 
Jaclyn Gibson 
Chief Finance Officer 
City of Lincoln Council 
City Hall 
Beaumont Fee 
LINCOLN 
LN1 1DD 
 
By Email:  Jaclyn.Gibson@lincoln.gov.uk 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Jaclyn 

 
CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED COUNCIL TAX SUPPORT SCHEME FOR 2023/24 

 
Thank you for your letter of 19th October in which you seek views on City of Lincoln Council’s 
proposed Council Tax Support Scheme for 2023/24.  I note that two options are being consulted 
upon: 
 

• Option 1: No change to the current scheme; 
 

• Option 2: Invite customers to comment on changes they would like to see if they 
do not agree to Option 1. 

 
 
No doubt you will inform us in due course of any material proposed changes emerging under 
Option 2. Thank you for giving us the opportunity to comment. 
 
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to comment. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julie Flint 
Chief Finance Officer 
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